
Circular No. LP/2024-25/004                                      Date: 10.05.2024    

 

PARENT TEACHER MEETING (P.T.M.) 

 

   “Learning is a treasure that will follow its owner everywhere.” 

Dear Parent, 

    Greetings from Learning Plus!! 

Kindly note that the First P.T.M. for the session 2024-25 of your ward has 

been scheduled for 18.05.2024 i.e., Saturday between 9:30 a.m. to 

11:30 a.m.  

Kindly Note:  

• Adhere to the timings strictly to avoid any inconvenience.  

• Carry a pen and paper to note down any important information. 

• Holiday Homework Notebooks will be given on the same day. 

• H.H.W. carry grades in Evaluation. Help your ward to complete the H.H.W. 

nicely in beautiful handwriting. 

• Send the H.H.W. notebooks along with the child to school on the day of 

reopening after the summer vacation.  

 

Summer Vacation will commence on 20.05.2024 (Monday). However, the 

School Office will remain open between 8.00 a.m. to 12 noon on all working 

days. Clear your fee dues for May & June (if any). Ignore if already paid.  

 

The school will reopen on 01.07.2024 (Monday).  

Thank You 

Headmistress 

 

 


